RADIO

WGTH

rezvision GENERAL-TIMES TELEVISION CORPORATION

WISy 54 PRATT STREET, HARTFORD 4, CONNECTICUT

FRED W. WAGENVOORD
GENERAL MANAGER

March 2, 1954

Ernest R. Cooper
National Radio Club
438 East 21st St.
Brooklyn, 26, N. Y.

Dear Sir:

I am pleased to verify your reception of WGTH
on February 22, 1954 from 4:33 P.M. to 4:54 P.M.

In answer to your questions, the reason for the
new call letters is that the station is under

a new corporation. The new call letters were
put into effect on February 14, 1954 at 8:00 A.M.

WGTH is directional both day and night, and
is projected north and south. It protects
Pittsburgh.

Thank you for your report, and I hope that you
will continue to listen to 1410 kc. in Hartford.

- Very truly yours,

‘Rogers B. Holt
Chief Engineer
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